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Well we have enjoyed a wonderful September here at Open Roads School!  We were busy 

as usual, with fun activities such as field trips to the Experimental Lakes Area, our Terry Fox 

run and soccer game, a Welcome Back dance and MORE!  Thank you to those who      

participated in several fundraisers (Little Caeserõs pizza kits and a garage sale).  QSP    

magazine sales have also started, and are due back to the school on October 14th :)  

For all new families, please join our Facebook group òOpen Roads Public Schooló to stay 

connected and up to date with everything happening around school! Please feel free to 

add me as a friend (Kpdsb holly Bastable) if you prefer to communicate via messenger.  

We also launched a new website last year, where we post a ton of helpful information to 

parents, such as PDFõs of our newsletters/calendars, as well as photos, community events 

taking place, links to family resources and much more - please check it out!  

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/openroadspublicschool/  

 

 

http://openroads.kpdsb.on.ca/  

 

Iõve also now updated my email distribution list, as we often email out I 

mportant announcements, our calendars/newsletters, etc.  If you arenõt receiving my 

emails, please send me a message on Facebook or email me at                                                

holly.bastable@kpdsb.on.ca.   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/openroadspublicschool/
http://openroads.kpdsb.on.ca/


Field trips started right off the bat, with Mrs. Rettieõs grade 6   

Fine Arts class, Mrs. Salinaõs grade 5/6 class, and Ms. Ferrioloõs 

grade 4 class all taking trips to the Experimental Lakes Area!  

The students took part in a variety of hands -on activities, and 

helped the scientists check the health and biodiversity of the 

lakes by netting fish, skimming for zooplankton and checking 

for lake bottom creatures, like dragonfly nymphs!  


